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Watts Remy

From: Penny Krebs <user@votervoice.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:34 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 103 and SB 104

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
PLEASE remember where your food comes from. Dairy is much more then just milk. The dairy industry employs 
thousands of workers in our state. Our state needs the jobs and the income these people bring to our state. These are 
more laws that tie the hands of agriculture and makes Oregon dairy farmers unable to compete with other 
states...putting them out of business. This is not good for FOOD or for Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Penny Krebs 
73654 Highway 74 
Ione, OR 97843 
skyekrebs@yahoo.com 
 


